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Questions?

Contact us!  We're happy to help!

Phone:  850-983-1225
Phone:  850-983-1236
Email:  PIO@srso.net

www.SantaRosaSherriff.org

In partnership with:





What is the SAFE Program?

The SAFE Program is a means of
better communication between

Santa Rosa County first responders
and residents with special needs

before an emergency occurs.

How does it work?

When residents enroll in the program,
our dispatchers input critical

information into the emergency
system, and families place SAFE decals
on their homes and vehicles. Should an
emergency arise, first responders see

the sticker, and know to approach
with extra care. The Sheriff's Office,
EMS, Police, and Fire can access the

information provided by the family,
helping to  ensure a positive, safe

experience for all involved.

Who should enroll?
Any Santa Rosa County resident with

a disability or special need such as:

Autism
Down Syndrome
Alzheimer's disease
Deaf/Blind
Other communication
disorders
Other mental
disabilities/limitations

How to enroll:
Scan the QR code for more

information and to access the
enrollment form:

Once complete, email your form and
a picture of your loved one to

Dispatch@SRSO.net



Decals will be mailed to residents;
one for a home entry point, and two
for vehicles.  Vehicle stickers should

be placed on the driver side rear
window.  Additional stickers may be
picked up at local Santa Rosa County

Sheriff's Offices.  


